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Decision:  Supply of Microsoft Software 
 
At its meeting on June 12, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the recommendations in the staff 
report as follows: 

It is recommended that: 

1. The Board authorize the issuance of a contract amendment to PU283574 with Softchoice 
LP, for the supply of Microsoft software, to increase the original award amount of 
$4,998,617.90 by $7,901,382.10 resulting in a revised upset limit amount of $12,900,000.00, 
inclusive of HST. 

 

 


